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Bakval Villa
Price:  USD 1.100.000 (AWG 1.980.000)
Location:  Noord
Bathrooms:  6
Bedrooms:  7

Lot size:  1.001 m2
Built up size:  369 m2

Amazing Villa for Sale in Noord!Centrally located in Noord, this
stunning villa is now available for purchase. Built on a spacious Long
Lease land of 1001 m² and featuring a beautifully constructed living
area of 369 m², Bakval Villa offers 7 bedrooms and 6 bathrooms, a
well-designed outdoor patio, and a beautiful tropical garden.Entering
Bakval Villa, you are welcomed by an open space concept comprising a
living room, dining room, and a well-equipped kitchen with wooden
cabinets, stainless steel appliances, and a granite countertop. Upstairs
on the second floor, there is one bedroom and a bathroom with a lovely
view of the island. From the living room, you can access the lovely
outdoor patio surrounded by a tropical garden.Located on the left side
of the property, you will find 5 one-bedroom apartments, each with its
own private living room, kitchen, and bathroom. These individual and
private apartments are well-maintained and short-term rental-ready. On
the right side of Bakval Villa, there is a 2-bedroom, 1-bathroom Home
Apartment. From the spacious living room, down the hallway, you will
find the 2 bedrooms sharing a bathroom, and adjacent to this is a well-
equipped kitchen with a dining room, offering amazing access to the
beautiful lush garden.This property offers many amenities and is close
to one of the most beautiful beaches of Aruba, Palm Beach, as well as
nightlife, restaurants, high-rise hotels, and shopping malls.Contact
Everett Croes for more information or a private viewing at +2975945406
or everett.croes@rogaruba.com!
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